
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Connecticut Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board 

 

The regular meeting of the Connecticut Bicycle/ Pedestrian Advisory Board, 

scheduled for Tuesday, January 27th, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at 

 DOT Headquarters 

2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, CT 06111 

Room 2141, has been cancelled.  

 

Please contact the Non-Motorized Transportation Coordinator | Office of 

Intermodal Planning 

Bureau of Policy and Strategic Planning | Connecticut Department of 

Transportation at 

860-594-2146 with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Dated at this 26th day of January 2015 

 
 


